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MEMO TO: PARENTS, TEACHERS, AND SCHOOL EMPLOYEES 
 
SUBJECT: ASBESTOS SURVEILLANCE OF ALL SCHOOL BUILDINGS 
 
 
As part of an annual notification, we are informing all persons of their option of reviewing 
the asbestos management plan, which would include documentation of any changes of 
asbestos containing materials in these schools. 
 
To provide continuing management of the asbestos in our schools, all asbestos containing 
materials (ACM) are inspected every six months by an engineering firm from Jackson, 
Mississippi.  Any changes in the ACM are being recorded in a surveillance report as part of 
the management plan. 
 
The three year re-inspection of our school buildings has been performed as required.  A 
copy of the re-inspection has been filed with the State Department of Education. 
 
Copies of the surveillance and re-inspection reports, along with a copy of the management 
plan, are located in the principal’s office at each school.  In addition, copies of all 
management plans for the district are maintained in the office of the Superintendent of 
Education located at 95 Clark Avenue, Eupora, Mississippi.  Any interested party should 
feel free to go to any of these locations to review these reports.  
 


